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also note that there is a direct link between this topic and Articles on responsibly of states for wrongful
acts and in the absence of any result on the articles on state responsibility, it would be difficult to

reach consensus on this issue. Moreover, this topic does not enjoy sufficient state practice and could
L I | . : E' 1 PR ; |~ II

e <

lend itself to codification, considering the very limited and varying State practice. Therefore, we
consider it premature for the Commission to include these two topics respectively in its long — term
programme of work and in its acting programme.

I thank you Mr. Chairman.



